
Boxford Board of Health Rite Aid Flu Clinic 
 

The Boxford Board of Health and Rite Aid will 

be conducting a Flu Clinic on Thursday October 

4, 2018 at Boxford Town Hall from 2pm until 

4pm. Please be aware of the following criteria 

for receiving the vaccine: 

 

 9 years of age or older 

 Pregnant women are required to have a 

note from their physician to receive the 

vaccine 

 Vaccines CANNOT be given to individuals 

with egg allergies. 

 To simplify administering the vaccine, 

please wear short sleeves 

  

Please bring your health insurance cards and  

supplemental insurance cards to this clinic to 

cover the immunization. For more information, 

call the Boxford Board of Health at (978)887-

6000 x172 

FLU CLINIC DATE: October 04, 2018 

2pm – 4pm at Boxford Town Hall  

Meeting Room #1 


